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I am vehemently opposed to the Local plan for Warrington on several counts. 
1.Firstly the disregard for the Green Belt boundaries which were only agreed 5 years ago. 
2.The infrastructure has not been properly addressed.No provision for extra traffic to cross The Ship Canal.The 
existing bridges are not fit for purpose now, without extra traffic. 
3.Air pollution is the hot topic and the traffic in Warrington is bad enough without any extra! 
4.Lymm and other villages in the borough need to retain their character.Lymm has definitely had its share of 
new building in recent years.Rush Green Road is far too narrow for any extra traffic.50years ago lorries had to 
mount the pavement in order to pass each other.Fortunately over the years this situation improved.No repeat 
please! 

Many minds,more informed than mine,have considered this plan,in many more areas and have agreed it is not 
workable in principle. 

Ruth Reed 

http:improved.No
http:addressed.No



